
MESSAGE No. 2.

His Excellency the Officer Administering the Government informs the House of

Representatives that there is no record in the Public Offices of any correspondence

connected with Governor Grey's alleged communication with Natives on the occasion

of his visit to the Bay of Islands in September 1847."

R. H. WYNYARD.

GovernmentHouse, Auckland,
30th August, 1854.
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